

City of Tupelo

Jason L. Shelton Mayor

Thomas Walker Fire Chief

July 24, 2018

COUNCIL

Markel Whittington Ward One

> Lynn Bryan Ward Two

Travis Beard Ward Three

Nettie Y. Davis Ward Four

Buddy Palmer Ward Five

Mike Bryan Ward Six

Willie Jennings Ward Seven I am requiring a change to the fire alarm system in the safe room. The alarm system installed must match the installation occurring on the main campus. This change is necessary for continuity of the system. It also guarantees a uniform emergency interface for responding firefighters.

If there are any questions please feel free to contact me at (662)841-6439.

Thank You,

Jason Z. Cross

Fire Marshal

Tupelo Fire Department